
UU 7th-12th Grade 

Youth are Invited to 

Spring Con & Bridging! 

 

What’s a Youth Con? A Con is a weekend 

youth conference overnight gathering for 

UU youth! This Youth Con happening at the 

Pacific Southwest Service Area (formerly 

PSWD) Assembly at UU Church of Ventura 

is open to active UU youth currently in 7th 

to 12th grades.  

The weekend is being planned and led by 

some amazing Camp deBenneville Pines 

leaders, UU religious educators, youth  

advisors and adult volunteers.  

There are two options for young people to attend this Youth Con with your 
parent, guardian, or approved sponsor:  

• Attend during the daytime Assembly/Con events ONLY 

• Attend during the daytime events AND join the Youth Con sleepover at 
the UU Church of Ventura on Saturday night ONLY. 

Graduating seniors are invited to be a part of the Bridging Ceremony at the 

Assembly’s closing Sunday service. 

Registration fees are on a sliding scale, based on your assessment 
of your ability to pay.  Scholarships are available. 

In the spirit of welcoming, we are offering a two-tier registration fee for 

this event. $50 covers the very basic costs to host this event. $75 will help 

fund additional supplies or other materials need to enhance the Youth Con. 

To learn more about this Youth Con or to register, go to camp’s website 

(uucamp.org) and select Youth Camps under the Events tab. We had a 

successful Youth Con at last year’s PSWSA Assembly in San Luis Obispo! 

The adult planning team is working hard to make this year’s Con at Ventu-

ra just as fun and safe. We hope your 7th-12th grader will join us!  

Got questions — contact Marianne Swift-Gifford at cm@uucamp.org  

https://www.uucamp.org/camps-retreats/youth-camps/2024-pswsa-youth-con/?blm_aid=0

